UNM SCHOOL OF LAW
FACULTY MEETING

April 15, 2014
The meeting was called to order by Dean David Herring at 3:10 p.m.

Faculty:  Grace Allison, Bach, George Reed Benson, Sherri Burr, Camille Carey, Jim
Ellis, Scott England, Eileen Gauna, Marquita Harnett, David Herring,
Steven Homer, Scott Hughes, April Land, John LaVelle, Alfred Mathewson,
Max Minzner, Jenny Moore, Aliza Organick, Sergio Pareja, Michelle Rigual,
Leo Romero, Alexandra Siek, David Stout, Carol Suzuki, Sherri Thomas,
Kevin Tu, Lu-in Wang, Peter Winograd, Christine Zuni Cruz.

Staff: Raylene Weis, Krista Allen, Jeffery Dubinski-Neessen, Stephanie Grant,
Heather Harrigan, Cyndi Johnson, Pam Lambert, Hannah Parker, Bonnie
Stepleton, Mitzi Vigil

Announcements

e The faculty meeting to be held on April 22 will cover further discussion of the
Self-Study draft and Student Honors and Awards.

Discussion Item — Self-Study Draft. The first draft of the Self Study was
distributed on April 7 to all faculty and staff members for their review.
Comments, changes, corrections were submitted via email to Eileen Gauna and
Michelle Rigual. Discussion today covered both friendly amendments and
requested changes to wording, additional information to be included, and items
for further review.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:30 p.m.



